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Charity Number: 1102098 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Monday 10th June we will be holding a non-uniform day. We ask that in exchange for 

your child coming to school in their own clothes, you donate a tombola prize for our 

upcoming Summer Fayre please.  As well as our general tombola we will be running a bottle 

in a bag stall too. Please find below a list of things that are most popular. 

 

• Chocolate 

• Sweets 

• Children’s toys/games 

• Children’s books/activity books 

• Bottles of drink (could alcoholic donations be given to the office please!) 

• Body and Bath products/sets 

 

 

Can we respectfully ask that you only donate new items, and no food - excluding chocolate 

and sweets please. 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting us, 

 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School 

 

 

 


